-----Original Message-----
From: Talbot, Kristal [mailto:Kristal.Talbot@oregonstate.edu] 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2006 10:16 AM
To: rbrunoe@wstribes.org; heib@critfc.org; rcarmich@eou.edu; ray.e.hartlerode@state.or.us; Rachelle.E.Herbert@state.or.us; milton.e.hill@state.or.us; lyn@spiritone.com; jennybarnett@ctuir.com; Tana Klum; Tom Iverson; Trina Gerlack; acarroll@fs.fed.us; patty.dornbusch@noaa.gov; DITK@CRITFC.ORG; ells@critfc.org; prestonbronson@ctuir.com; allenchilds@ctuir.com; jhiggins@fs.fed.us; jimh@nezperce.org; jjacks@ci.tualatin.or.us
Subject: Your Help Needed for Pacific Northwest Aquatic Monitoring Partnership (PNAMP) Aquatic Monitoring Inventory Survey
Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the Pacific Northwest Aquatic Monitoring Partnership (PNAMP), I request your participation in a survey of current monitoring activities in the Pacific Northwest.

This survey was created to obtain basic information on who is conducting what monitoring activities where.  The goals are to:

(1) Facilitate coordination and efficiency of monitoring, 

(2) Avoid duplication of effort,

(3) Help elucidate where monitoring may be adequate, deficient or excessive, and

(4) Provide information to help inform planning and decisions on developing and funding monitoring programs.

The Pacific States Marine Fisheries Commission is conducting the survey, using an on-line questionnaire to capture information.  Results of the survey will be made available via the Internet, providing a valuable resource with which you can locate others conducting work similar to your own.

Please take time to answer the questionnaire on-line at http://pnampsurvey.streamnet.org; the process should take approximately 30 minutes.  
Should you have questions or concerns feel free to call Kristal Talbot at 541-757-4263 x250 (Oregon).

Thank you very much for your participation.  We are confident that the product of this survey will benefit both you and others involved in aquatic resource monitoring in the Pacific Northwest.

Sincerely,


Jennifer M. Bayer

PNAMP Coordinator

US Geological Survey

5501A Cook-Underwood Road

Cook, WA 98605

jennifer_bayer@usgs.gov
P.S. If you are currently not participating in any monitoring activities, please email us to let us know. Also, If you know of anyone else who may be conducting monitoring please forward this email on to them or let us know who they are. The More people who fill out the survey the better resource it will become.

Thanks, Kristal
Kristal Talbot, PSMFC

(541)757-4263 ext250
Kristal.Talbot@oregonstate.edu
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